
WANTED
CONCORD Property Owners of up to Six Units of Existing Housing

For Families or for Elderly or Individuals or Families Offered Supportive Services

The CONCORD Housing Authority (CHA) is soliciting proposals from local property owners with
existing one- or two-family homes or units in multifamily buildings to participate in the Section 8
Project Based Voucher program.

Interested parties may obtain a copy of the Request for Proposals (RFP) by contacting:
Jennifer Polito at jpolito@concordha.org

978-369-8435

Proposals will be accepted beginning: June 21, 2023.
*Only applications submitted in response to this advertisement and the accompanying Request
for Proposal (RFP) will be considered, and applications will be received on a rolling basis.

Rent subsidy contracts are available for up to 20 years. Note: Payments under any contract are
subject to the future availability of appropriations and the availability of funding under the HUD
Annual Contributions Contract. The Housing Authority maintains a waiting list of applicants for
Section 8 subsidy that would be used to refer prospective tenants for currently vacant
apartments or for designated apartments that become vacant.

The CHA is pledged to the achievement of equal housing opportunity. We affirmatively market
and support housing opportunities in which there are no barriers to obtaining housing because
of race, color, religion, sex, handicap/disability, familial status, national origin, age, ancestry,
veteran status/member of the armed forces, genetic information, gender identity, sexual
orientation, marital status, receipt of public assistance or any other State or federal protected
class.

***EQUAL HOUSING OPPORTUNITY**
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